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Do you have Email  

or a Mobile Phone? 

If you have not already given your email 

address and/or mobile telephone number 

to the GP Practice, please do so. 

This will enable the Practice to contact 

you more efficiently and cost less than 

landline telephone calls or sending letters. 

In addition, why not become a Virtual 

Member of the Warrens’ Patient 

Participation Group and receive 

newsletters and other health related 

information from the PPG by email.  

Email: ppg.wwgp@gmail.com to join up. 
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